Information Management Unit



Mr. I Louden request-450720-3f533dcf@whatdotheyknow.com

Clarence Court
10-18 Adelaide Street
BELFAST
BT2 8GB
Tel: (028) 90540319
Email:
Hugh.Murnaghan@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk

Your reference: DFI/2017-0491

09 January 2018

Dear Mr. Louden

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 28 December 2017, regarding an information relating to DfI Roads' requirements for any road improvements associated with three planning applications, our reference DFI/2017-0491

I can advise that the DfI Departmental Information Manager, Mr. Paul McGrory, is currently investigating your request in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act's Internal Review procedures, and will respond in due course.

Please be aware that the Environmental Information Regulations allow up to 40 working days for completion of a Reconsideration (the formal term for an Internal Review under EIR).

Yours Sincerely

Hugh Murnaghan

Dfl Information Management Unit

